
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of 

Aurora on the 12th day of November, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Aurora Municipal Center located at 

575 Oakwood Avenue, East Aurora, New York, 14052, at which hearing parties and interested 

citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard on a Special Event application from Michael 

Bojanowski for a holiday light show at 1840 Boies Road, East Aurora, NY. 

A copy of the proposal is available for review at the office of the Town Clerk during normal 

business hours or on the Town website www.townofaurora.com 

 

By Order of the Aurora Town Board  

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 

http://www.townofaurora.com/

